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Jerme Lorette 30 January '93

So the Deputy

Arth S. G. A.

a&c -

6

In reply to your letter

dated the 4 inst No 99258, I

have the honor to inform you

that the street mentioned in

Yours letter as the "proposed road"

has been apined ever since

the Hwian village hies been in

existence, I could not say

nouerier how many years since

I should also add that the

strict in question neave nos

agined to the Winter, public
A

are the contrary it was kept

opined Indely for the men and

the herepst of the Indians and

not for the arbutes, this street being

within thererts of the Harme

Oelage. -

I have also the honor toJak

-nomledge the receipt of your speade

Notia dated on 25 inst, No. 99258, and

by to say that the delay in my repr

was due to my having to wait the

nehum home, from honnting of some

of the old Indianes in order to

Oblani

— ian affairs. (RG 10, volume 7ille2, lle 2201i-1)
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